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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:31 AM
To: 'Sandy R'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-E1 - no to increase!

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Sandy R [mailto:kiki11067@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160021-E1 - no to increase! 
 
Name:  Homero Trueba 
Address:  310 NW 93 Avenue, Pembroke Pines, FL  
 
As a senior, living on social security, trying to make ends meet, it is a travesty for FPL, who is 
the sole power provider to issue such an increase to our service.   It is at our expense that you 
seek the increase for your profits.  It brings nothing to the users table, but only to the 
shareholder's pockets.   We urge you to find an alternate plan and drop the increase.  It is not 
fair to the consumer, and more so, seniors just trying to survive on the small monthly 
allowance given through social security.   
 
Thank you, 
Homero, FPL customer 
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